Clubs - until 4:00pm Holt Road and 4:20pm Mill Lane

Diary Dates
Monday 26th Sept

8.00am - Sibling school photos at Mill Lane
Keyboard lessons at Mill Lane

Tuesday 27th Sept
Angelo Class - Forest Schools

Music Lessons at Holt Road
2pm & Spm - Parent Forum at Holt Road

Wednesday 28th Sept
8.00am - Sibling school photos at Holt Road

Zagazoo Class - Forest Schools
Drum Lessons at Mill Lane

2pm - SEN parent drop in session at Mill Lane
Year 6 Boys - Football Match HOME

Day Holt Road Mill Lane
Sesma Karate Club - until
Monday 4:15pm (Fee)
Photography Club Drama Club
TueSday Gymnastics Club Expressive Arts Club
Singing Club
Art and Music of Di
Wednesday Clusn usic of Disney
Dance Club - until 4.30pm
Thursday French Club Origami Club
Friday

Thursday 29th Sept
Year 1 [(Leaf Group) - Forest Schoals

Friday 30th Sept
Parent Reading 8:45 - 8:55am for Year 1 and 2
(Year 1 pleasa use the Gruffalo Cave classroom)

House Points
1st Holkham - 407
2nd Felbrigg - 279
3rd Sandringham - 275
4th Blickling - 224

Attendance Award:
Well done to 6S - 100% this week!

This week’s certificate winners are:

Dexter Jeeves, Kyla-Mae Kirkwood, Michael Fulcher, Oliver
Ward,Charlie George, Luke Owen, Oliver Jeff, Maxwell
Harper, Connor Green D’Eath, Macey Dunmow, Joshua
Lamb, Chantelle De’ath, Jamie Betts, Harry Betts, Mia Genc,
Tyrus Harper, Alanna Wright, Hannah Blanch, Kyle Loftus,

Jasmine Wilde and Niall Barrett

Just a note...

Our first Parent Forum is on Tuesday at 2pm and

Lane.

5pm at Holt Road. This is an opportunity to
support school in the planning of a parent event in
reading week. Please pop along to one of the
sessions if you would like to help us with this.

Individual photographs will take place during the
day on Monday at Mill Lane and Wednesday at

Holt Road. Both sites are open at 8:00am on those
days if you would like to bring your children to
have sibling photographs taken.

All parents are also invited to Mrs Porter's SEN
drop in session on Wednesday at 2pm at Mill

Reminder: school starts at 8.55am, children
arriving after this time will be marked late and will
need to enter via the school office.




